

9th November 2022

Dear parents/carers

RE: Gurdwara visit.

Children in Year 3 have the exciting opportunity to visit the Gurdwara in Luton on Monday 12<sup>th</sup> December 2022.

During the visit the children will have a tour of the Gurdwara which links to our Religious Education topic for this half term. They look at objects related to the Sikh religion and receive a detailed explanation about their use.

Children must arrive at school at the normal time between 8:30 and 8:45. We will be walking to the Gurdwara from school. Please make sure your child is on time. We will be arriving back at approximately 14:00 so please provide your children with a packed lunch as we will be having lunch when we return to school. If your child is Pupil Premium a school packed lunch will be provided for them.

Please make sure your child comes to school wearing the correct school uniform and school shoes. Please make sure your child comes to school with a scarf to cover their head as their heads need to be covered whilst in the Gurdwara.

Please visit the <u>www.scopay.com</u> website to give your consent to your child coming on the trip.

Thank you for your support. Yours sincerely

Miss L Gray Year 3 Lead

Registered Company Number: 07650619 (England and Wales)